
 

 
 

 

13 May 2020 

 

 

To: All Users of Certification Services 

 
CO Offices to Resume 9-5 Service Hours on May 18 

 

HKGCC Certification Offices will resume normal business hours from 9 am to 

5 pm (Monday to Friday) from 18 May. However, clients are advised to fully 

utilize our online platform to submit applications and avoid visiting CO Offices 

during traffic peak hours, so as to maintain social distancing continuously.  

 

Thank you for your attention. 
 

 

致：簽證服務客戶  

 
簽證辦事處在 5 月 18 日恢復 9 至 5 正常辦公時間  

 

總商會簽證辦事處將於 5 月 18 日起恢復正常辦公時間，在上午 9

時至下午 5 時（星期一至星期五）提供服務。然而，我們建議客

戶充份使用我們的網上平台提交申請，以及避免在交通繁忙時段

親臨簽證辦事處，繼續保持社交距離。謝謝！  

 

 
Thinex Shek 

Director, Certification 


